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We are here on behalf of the “Cheddleton Residents – Save Our Green Space” group to 
answer questions on, and discuss, our submissions and petition in support of retention of 
Local Green Space designations 29 and 30. These designations were recommended for 
removal from the Local Plan in Main Modifications 61 and 73. 
 
The local community have now clearly demonstrated that these spaces are special to us and 
hold particular significance for us. We believe that deletion of their designation is an unsound 
modification to our Local Plan, being inconsistent with national policy and guidance. 
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